St. Columba Catholic School

331 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001

(212) 924-3644

http://www.stcolumbanyc.tripod.com
Wednesday, February 1, 2006

Dear Parents:

I would like to thank all of those who have been at my side while I was sick.  I am happy to be back and willing to work with my faculty and students.

I would like to provide you with the following scheduled changes for the next couple of weeks:
A) There will be a Half Day on Friday, February 3rd due to Parent/Teacher Conferences.  All Students will be dismissed at 12 Noon.  However, the Afterschool Program will remain in effect during this time.  Parents are encouraged to attend the PM (12:30 – 2:30) or the Evening (5:30 – 7:30).  Please make it an effort to attend either one of these meetings.

B) There will be a Half Day on Friday, February 10th due to the Faculty Staff Meeting.  All Students, with the exception of the Afterschool program, will be dismissed at 12 Noon.

C) Due to Lincoln’s Birthday, St. Columba will honor this day and will close down on Monday, February 13th.  We will resume classes on Tuesday, February 14th.
D) Students will be attending the School Dance on Friday, February 17th.  Let me clarify, this will not be a Half Day.  Students will be dismissed at the regular timing.  ONCE AGAIN, THIS IS NOT A HALF DAY.

E) School will be closed from Monday, February 20th until Monday, February 27th.  Classes will resume on Tuesday, February 28th at the regular time.

F) Our Mandatory Candy Drive will begin on Tuesday.  More information will follow.

I would like to once again, thank all of those who have made this school a success during my leave of absence and let’s continue to move on in our school year.
Sincerely,

(SIGNED)

Mrs. Tamara Wilkes

Principal

